
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3rd March 2020  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Covid 19 – Information for parents/carers  

I would like to reassure you that we are following the guidance regarding the recent outbreak of 
COVID 19 (Coronavirus) and receiving regular updates from Devon County Council and Public 
Health England.  
 
Please can I ask that you immediately inform the school, via a phone call, should any member(s) of 
your family return from having visited any of those countries that are being highlighted as ‘areas of 
concern’ by Public Health England or come into contact with anyone returning from an ‘area of 
concern’. It is essential we are kept informed and the advice given below is followed. 
 
Schools have been asked by Devon County Council to direct parents/carers to the following website; 
this ensures that everyone is receiving the correct information. Devon Public Health have put 
together this website, aimed at local residents, which brings together all the relevant public links to 
information about Coronavirus. The link is on the front page of the DCC website, our school website 
and also here for your convenience:  
 
https://www.devonnewscentre.info/coronavirus-advice-from-public-health-england/  
 
Please get in touch if you have any questions, but hopefully you can find everything you need in the 
link provided. The school will continue to monitor the situation carefully and, of course, keep you 
informed and take any action that is advised. All further updates will be via e-mail, newsletter. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

Susan Denham 
Executive Head teacher 
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